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From the Minister for the Economy
Mr Richard Needham MP

Netherleigh,
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Telephone (0232) 63244
Telex 747152 DECDEV
Facsimile (0232) 761430

I am very sorry that I was unable to join Peter Brooke at your 
meeting on 2 March 1992 to discuss matters of common concern, 
and that the calling of the Election will prevent us from 
meeting-in the near future.

DEPARTMENT Of ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

the discussion was obviously valuable and I would 
hope that this type of meeting could be continued after 
9 April.
As I understand was agreed, I attach a record of the meeting 
on 2 March for your information.,^


